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Applefest Success and Fun!  
 
Thanks to teamwork and lots of good leadership, our apple dumplings sold out again this year.   
Good job, everybody! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are so blessed to have such a dedicated team of hard workers that really care for 
Weston Christian Church!  We thank everyone for their dedication and jumping in to 
do whatever it takes!  Apple dumplings are a big part of the fellowship and friendship 

at church!   
 

The partnership we have with Platte County Juvenile Authority is such a huge part of 
our ministry and the kids are doing community service by participating in apple 

dumplings.  They talk about how welcome and how important they feel!  We couldnõt 
do it without them or you!  This ministry was a huge success in so many ways.   

Thank you all! 
 


